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NEWS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Friday, September 15, 2023 
 
Traffic Switch on Benjamin Avenue 
 
Beginning Monday, September 18 traffic will be shifted to the north side of Benjamin Avenue with one lane for 
eastbound and one lane for westbound traffic through the construction zone. Work will take place on the 
south side of Benjamin Avenue from Riverside Boulevard west to Highway 81. 
 
All intersections will be closed on the south side of Benjamin Avenue except for Queen City Boulevard. An 
attached map highlights the upcoming work.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please call the City of Norfolk Engineering Division at 402-844-2020. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
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